
 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 
December 16 , 2021 Meeting Minutes 

 
 
In attendance: Catherine Mulholland, Mary Gasiorowski, Deb Clough, Cindy Kudlik, 
Paul Vogt. 
 
Minutes of November were reviewed and approved with no changes. 
 
Mascoma Bank signature cards were all updated.  
 
Discussion with Cindy Kudlik regarding CRF for town property assessment revaluation. 
Because the CRF was discontinued by voters, the costs have to be paid at time of reval 
with no funds set aside in prior years by the reserve fund.  
 
Recreation Shelter CRF: Discussion regarding amount left in fund after expenditures 
and whether and how fund could be closed. Deb to contact Three Bearings for opinion.  
 
Cemetery Perpetual Trust Funds: Cindy requested clarification on what funds could be 
spent from accounts. Deb to contact Three Bearings for clarification and report her 
findings to TTF and Cindy before Cemetery Trustees request funds for 2021. 
 
Requests for Kilton fund reimbursements from Sandra and Jim Griffin ($40), Debra and 
Frank Clough ($40), Janet and Robert St. Laurent ($40), and Lester Ellis ($20) were 
approved. Checks were made out and mailed to recipients.  
 
Next month to start work on End Of Year reports for town report and auditors.  
 
Next meeting on January 6th at 6PM 
 
Adjourned at 7:15 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Deb Clough, Secretary  
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